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Dear «FNAME» «LNAME»: 
 
You recently received a survey from the National Park Service asking for your opinions 
about how best to protect and improve scenic vistas in National Parks and other 
wilderness areas.  Your household was one of a small number across the country selected 
to provide opinions on this subject.  As we understand, you did not complete the survey.  
As a follow-up, we have enclosed a very short questionnaire about your background. 
Your responses will help us to understand the overall survey results and how to apply 
them to important decisions in the future.  
 
The questionnaire should be completed by the male or female head of your household and 
should take less than five minutes.  All information you provide will remain confidential 
to the extent permitted by law and will be combined with the answers of others.  Please 
remember that your opinions are very important to the National Park Service’s efforts to 
protect and improve park resources. 
 
If you have questions, please feel free to call the Virginia Tech University Center for 
Survey Research’s toll-free number at 1-800-XXX-XXXX and ask for [CONTACT].  
Thank you in advance for your help with this important project. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

XXXXX XXXXX 
National Park Service 

 
 
 


